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Friday, 12th February 2021

Message from Chairs:

Hi Everyone

I trust we are all looking forward to the forthcoming half term where we will all 
be able to recharge our batteries.

Sent with the newsletter is a poster displaying some Mother Day cards. These 
have been handmade by Sarah, an ex-parent of Bishop Perrin, who is kindly 
donating most of the profits to the School Association. If you wish to purchase 
any of these lovely cards please follow the instructions detailed in the poster.

Finally, as promised, we followed up with APFS regarding the Christmas gifts. 
We have finally received a positive response which we have copied for you 
below:

Firstly, let me apologise for the fact some parents have not received the full order and 
I’m sorry it’s taken so long for someone to get back to you . We made the decision last 
year to outsource all mugs and water bottles rather than print them in-house as we do 
with the other items, as we believed this would offer the quickest and smoothest 
process for our customers. This has, as you know, proved to be the opposite of what we 
desired and we cannot apologise enough. We take full responsibility for our decision 
and can assure you that next year we will be making very different decisions. 
I totally appreciate how none of this helps you, as parents are still missing part of their 
order.
We will of course reimburse Parents or if they would still like the mug we can get them 
reprinted and sent out to home addresses. We will need them to contact us directly 
with either order number and email that was used when placing the order this will be 
for a refund or if they would like the mug we will need home address and order number 
or child’s name.

Please contact APFS at info@apfs.org.uk to resolve any outstanding issues.

Keep Safe and we will be in touch soon .

Becky, Laura, Soraya and Andy

Please contact us with any ideas, comments, or questions: SA.BishopPerrin@gmail.com
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